
  
 

CITY OF BUDA 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
 

The City of Buda Historic Preservation Commission will hold a public hearing to receive 
written and or oral comments in regards to an application for Certificate of Design 
Compliance for exterior renovations to Pediatric Junction located at 211 N. Railroad 
Street.  All public hearings will be held in the City Council Chambers at Buda City Hall, 
121 Main St., Buda, Texas on July 23, 2009 beginning at 6:30 PM. 


